
Friday, May 9, 2025

Friday, May 23, 2025

Spring High Tea

We deeply regret the short notice and any disruption this may cause.
We know how special this event is for many of you, and we
appreciate your understanding. 
If you can attend on May 23rd , your current ticket will be honored
on the new date, so there's no action needed from you at this time.
If you are unable to attend on May 23rd, you may request, by
bringing your ticket(s) to the Front Desk, a: 

Refund, or
Credit to your SEESA wallet 

We do need those tickets back. 
If you bought tickets for other people, please advise them of the
change. 
Thank you for your patience and support.


